


French Club will be hosting their 

annual Holiday party Wednesday. 

They will be having holiday treats 

and a gift exchange! Please bring a 

gift, no more than $10, to the party if 

you wish to participate in the 

exchange! All are welcome! 



French students travelling to Québec will be 

selling Candy Cane messages during lunch. 

Students are welcome to write a fun message 

to a friend, someone special, or even a staff 

member for the holidays. They will receive 

their message along with a candy cane for a 

holiday treat next week! Messages will be 

$0.75 or 2 for $1. Be sure to check them out 

during lunch!! 



The EC Fishing Club is hosting a food 

pantry drive for the community.  The 

pantries are in high need of cleaning 

supplies, cereals and boxed mixes.  

Any donation would be greatly 

appreciated. Please bring all items to 

Mrs. Gilmour's Room, 208. Let's help 

others during the Holiday season!



EC AquaTrojans are undefeated after hosting the Milan Indians on Thursday night for Teacher Appreciation 

Night.  

EC Girls won 121-52,  EC Boys won 129-51

Special Congratulations to Junior John Crawley for breaking the school record in the boys 1 meter diving (6 

dive record).  

Individual Winners include:

Ray Krider 200 Free

Matthew Badinghaus 200 IM, 100 Fly

Mackenzie Schantz 50 Free

Jackson Ketcham 50 Free, 500 Free

Aly Bailey 1 meter diving

John Crawley 1 meter diving ***NEW SCHOOL RECORD***

Kyra Hall 100 Free, 100 Breast

Nick Weber 100 Free, 100 Back

Tara Hall 500 Free

EC won all 6 relays.  

On Saturday December 14, East Central hosts their annual Relay Invitational.  Come out and support the 

AquaTrojans!!!


